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Welcome to Fifth Grade! 
 

 
Your child will need the following supplies in September and throughout the  
2019 - 2020 school year: 

 

● 1 box of cap erasers 
● pencils (3 packs of 24) 
● 2 marble composition notebooks 
● 2 boxes of Kleenex 
● pack of ​black​ dry erase markers (black only - to be shared with classes) 
● pencil box  (to be kept in cubby) 
● 1 pair of earbuds to be used with Chromebook 
● 1 black folder 
● 5 folders (any color) 

 
 
To help us provide a suitable learning environment, please do not allow your 
child to bring these items to school:  candy, gum, stuffed toys, trading cards. 
 
Cell phones are not allowed out during the day and should be turned off. 
 

Thank you for your help.  We look forward to a rewarding and successful school year. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the office at 674-7336. 
 

Thank you! 
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